
Dear Second Grade Student,  
 I hope you have a wonderful summer with your family! You are probably 
going to have fun riding your bike, swimming, or playing games. I'm going 
to have a lot of fun this summer too. I am going to be a nanny for two 
second grade twins! I will be going to the beach, mini golfing, and 
swimming as much as possible! It is going to be a terrific summer 
but I can't wait to see you all in September for a great school year! 

 I thought I would write you a letter to tell you a little about myself and 
how excited I am for the first day of school. We are going to have so much 
fun this year in second grade. We will be sharing many books, stories, 
poems, and songs. We will have a blast writing and playing some 
excellent math games too! I am so thrilled to learn and grow with all of 

you! 
 Here is a little about me: I've lived in many places such as Florida, 
Maine, New Hampshire, New Mexico, and even Spain! I have a twin sister 
and nine other brothers and sisters in my family; it’s always crazy when we get 

together but I wouldn't have it any other way. I went to college at the 
University of New Hampshire and the University of New Mexico. I love to 

speak Spanish, hike, and go to the gym. I can't wait to hear all about you 
and your family when we meet. 
 Everyone is receiving a supply list. If you have your supplies, you may 

bring them in a little at a time during the first week of school or all at once, 
whichever is easier for you. Please be sure to have all your items labeled, 
including lunch boxes and coats and hats for when it starts to get cold.  
 If you or your family would like to write me a letter, I would love to learn 
anything and everything about you that you'd like to share. You can email it to 
me at griffin.h@rochesterschools.com , bring it with you during the first week 
of school, or come to open house with it.  
 When you come to school on the first day, I will be right 
outside to meet you and show you where to go. We are going to 
have a great year! We will be meeting new people, learning new 
names, making new friends, and helping each other. I am looking 
forward to seeing you! I hope you enjoy summer vacation and I 
will see you soon and don't forget to bring your smile! 
  Your Teacher,  
   Ms. Griffin 
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